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Jackson Hsu <jhsu.corp@gmail.com>
Thursday, January 28, 2010 6:50 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
The 10:1 leverage Proposal

Dear CTFC,

I am writing here, that I’m against the new proposal by CFTC, that the leverage will changed, because
leverage of 10:1 will make it hard to make any money
with small trading accounts, so please, I hope that this problem of matters will solve out ASAP, Once
again, cheer’s with many thanks!

Cheer’s
Jack


